
 

THRELKELD SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 29th September. 

 
Cross Country 
Well done to all those who ran in the cross country. We are very proud of the efforts and 
behaviour of all our children. In addition to the medal winners there were a number of 
children who came in 4th. 
The following were medal winners: 
2nd -   Yr 3     Liam Cooper  
3rd -   Yr 5     Daniel Cooper   

 
Governors 
We would like to welcome Saima Afzal as our new Parent Governor. There are also some 
other changes to the Governors. Kerry Cornforth is now the Staff Governor, Rev. Mike 
Talbot and Dr Susi Wood the new Lay Minister, have also taken on roles as Foundation 
Governors. 
 
Skip to be Fit 
On Tuesday 3rd October Dave Gibson from Skip 2 B Fit will be in school and all the children 
will take part in a skipping session with him. Children from Langdale C E Primary School will 
also be joining in with the day’s activities. At the end of the day there will be skipping ropes 
available to buy at a price of £5.00. If you want to purchase one please send in payment on 
the day. There will also be some ropes left in school to purchase later on in the week. 
 
Harvest Festival 
Just a reminder that the Harvest Festival is on Tuesday 10th October at 2.00 pm and 
parents are invited to attend the service in St Mary’s Church. 
Children can bring one of the items from the list below to donate on the day of the service. 
 

 Fruit Juice (1ltr carton UHT) 

 Tomatoes  

 Tinned Fruit  

 Tinned Veg  

 Tinned Meat  

 Tinned Fish  

 Biscuits and Cereal Bars 

 Pasta Sauce 

 Sugar (small 500g bags) 

 Pasta  

 Milk UHT (Full Fat) 

 Sponge Pudding  

 Tea Bags (small 40’s) 

 Coffee 

 Jam 

 Smash 

 Baked Beans 
 

Guide Dog Assembly 
Sue Forte will be in school on Thursday 19th October to give an assembly about the work 
that she does for Guide Dogs for the Blind Association. 
Then on Friday 20th October the last day of half term we will have an out of school uniform 
day in exchange for a donation to the Guide Dog Association.  
 
 



Swimming 
Swimming contributions can be paid weekly on Wednesdays (£2.50) or as a lump sum (£25) 
for the 10 sessions. 
 
Vouchers 
We continue to collect any school vouchers from Morrisons and Sainsburys. There is a box 
located in the entrance hall. 
 
Threlkeld School Website 
You will find a calendar of events, after school clubs & times, school meals menus and 
holiday dates at www.threlkeld.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

Welcome Back 

On Thursday 5th October we are having a get together for new parents after school 3 – 4pm with 

refreshments, and would like to invite you along to join us. There you will find out more about what 

we do and how you too can help our school and create a better learning experience for all our 

children. 

If you would like to help but cannot make the meeting please contact school who will pass your 

details onto the committee who will get in touch with you. 

We look forward to meeting you, 

Emma, Debbie, Mady, Alison, Steph and Bella. 

 

 

 


